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Dear Wellbees Challenge Participant,

Promo Seven Sports, 

Thank you for your donation to UNICEF's emergency 

humanitarian aid programme for children affected by the 

earthquake in Türkiye.

Your donation will contribute to the protection of children 

affected by the earthquake, the delivery of winter clothes, 

hygiene and health materials, psychosocial support and the 

creation of Child Friendly Spaces.

We would like to thank you for your precious gift that will 

change the lives of most vulnerable children.
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